
Explanation and Justification for Non-Substantive Change – 2120-0767, Small Unmanned Aircraft 

Systems (sUAS) Accident Reporting

The FAA’s DroneZone platform (https://dronezone.faa.gov) is the public-facing online hub for UAS 

activities and information reporting, including accident-reporting.  The FAA is updating DroneZone to 

add functionality and improve users’ registration experience.  

While the accident reporting module in DroneZone is not being changed, the main DroneZone landing 

page and certain aspects of the user interface for DroneZone registration are changing, with a planned 

launch in August 2022.  The FAA is submitting this nonsubstantive change request to reflect these 

changes, all of which are displayed in the uploaded screenshots. 

https://dronezone.faa.gov/

